

KILLINA PRESENTATION SECONDARY SCHOOL

Rahan, Tullamore, Co. Offaly.

Arrangements in lieu of Parent Teacher meetings

2nd November 2020

Dear Parent(s)/ Guardian(s)

In the current Public Health Emergency it is not possible for "in person" parent teacher meetings to take place. However we realise the importance and need for consultations to take place with parents. Teachers will complete a comprehensive report on your child's progress; this will be available from your child's VSware account. You will be texted to let you know when this is available. Instructions on how to reset your password is available from the school website.

If you need to discuss you child's progress further this can be arranged by making contact with their teacher directly by email and they will range a call/ online consultation. Teacher email addresses are available from the school website https://killinaschool.ie/presentation-school-killina/staff-list-and-emails.

 $\mathbf{6}^{\text{th}}$ year reports will be available during the week beginning $\mathbf{9}^{\text{th}}$ November

3rd year reports will be available during the week beginning 23rd November

1st year reports will be available during the week beginning 14th December

Thank you for your ongoing support in these difficult times.

Kind Regards

John Cotter, Principal